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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

June 26, 2017 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; Road 

Foreman – Ralph Staib and Clerk – Kent Young. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  Orders were reviewed and signed.  No Modifications to 

the agenda were made. 
 

Rec. Area:  Ball Field Electrical: The Selectmen reviewed an easement between the School District 

(which owns the Recreation Area) and Green Mountain Power (GMP) for the new electrical service to be 

installed at the Rec. Area. An Agreement was also drawn up between the Town of Stratton and GMP to 

add this new service in the ball field area for $6184.00 (the Town will be required to do the digging) – as 

approved at the previous meeting.  Al Dupell signed the agreement.  Kent Young signed as a witness.  

The Clerk will forward the agreement to GMP for their endorsement.  Pavilion: Chris Liller stated that 

All Seasons Construction is interested in also providing an estimate for construction of the pavilion, but 

will not be available to do so until after the July 4 holiday.  Kent Young stated that he had informed the 

Wadsworth Company as well as Paul Bernard that the town will be accepting bids for this project in the 

near future. 
 

Road Crew Issues:  Stratton-Arlington Rd. Culverts Project: Ralph Staib said that installation of said 

culverts has begun; however, the weather has and will hinder progress.  Paving:  Ralph Staib informed 

the Selectmen that Paving has been completed on West Jamaica Rd..  They also paved over a culvert 

crossing on Mountain Rd. that had settled. 
 

Town Contracts:  The Selectmen reviewed and signed a contract with Dana Bemis for Roadside 

Mowing, as per the previous bid agreement accepted by the Selectmen on May 8, 2017. 
 

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s Minutes of June 12, 2017.  Larry Bills 

seconded the motion.  All concurred and the minutes were approved. 
 

Adjourn: Chris Liller motioned to adjourn at 7:45p.m..  Greg Marcucci seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


